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PACER STACKTRAIN ANNOUNCES ADDITIONAL MEXICO SERVICES

Pacer Stacktrain, the largest Intermodal StackTrain carrier serving the Mexico
marketplace, is pleased to announce the initiation of a new set of services between US
points in the Midwest, Northeast and Southeast and the Mexican points of Mexico City
and Monterrey.

U.S. points will include Chicago, St. Louis, and Cleveland in the Midwest; Worcester,
Kearny/Little Ferry, Philadelphia, Baltimore in the Northeast; and Mempbhis, Atlanta and
Charlotte in the Southeast.

This new set of services is in response to the ever-growing demand for efficient and
reliable Stacktrain services and to provide a competitive alternative to the thousands of
trucks moving to and from Mexico today. Further it is consistent with Pacer Stacktrain’s
commitment to be the premier Intermodal carrier between Canada, the United States and
Mexico and to continuously add to our product offerings serving this market.

Details regarding schedules, FAK pricing, customs clearance processes and starting date
will be forth coming.



Please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative for more
information.



